
 

Nativity Catholic School Third Grade  
Canned Soup Service Project 

 
During the month of February, third grade will be collecting 
19 oz. cans of Chunky and Progressive Soups to donate 
to ECHO (Ecumenical Community Helping Others). 
ECHO is a local, all volunteer, charity that assists people 
in need in our community. 
 
The children are very excited about the prospect of 
helping so many others. 
 
If you would like to donate, please send your canned soup 
donations in with your student during the month of 
February. The last day we will collect is February 27th. 
 
 

Third grade thanks you in advance for your 
generosity! 

 


